
EACN NEWS-APRIL 2017 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 Happy Spring! It is always such a 

pleasure seeing the children outside 

more often. The fresh air does a 

world of good for both kids and 

adults. Now is a good time to check 

your child’s bin to be sure you have 

appropriate clothing for the Spring 

season.  

Look for  Parent Surveys  sometime 

in April. please help us by returning 

those in a timely manner. This is the 

time to put in for a schedule change 

if needed over summer and for next 

Fall. Once reviewed, summer 

enrollment will be released sometime 

at the end of June. Class placements 

for next September are not 

confirmed until mid-August. 

 Parent/teacher conferences will be 

available in May. See your child’s 

teacher for a sign-up for these 

times. The teachers have worked 

hard to provide information 

regarding your child’s development. 

Portfolios are provided in many 

classrooms and I’m sure will make you 

very proud. As always, please do not 

ever hesitate to contact us for 

questions regarding our curriculum 

and child assessments.  

 

Happy Spring to all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Karie Kelchlin 

Director 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
May 29th – Memorial Day, Program 

closed 

June 22ND – Graduation 6:30 pm 

June 30TH  – last day of School Yr  

July 3RD – 1st day of Summer 

session 

July 4th – Center closed 

 

THANK YOU PARENTS AND 

STAFF! 

We had another great year with 

Niagara Chocolates. We raised 

almost $2,000 which was our best 

year ever! Your efforts with this 

are much appreciated and allows 

us to bring in some special 

programming and supplies for the 

classrooms. Our Basket Raffle 

will run April 24nd- May 5th with 

the drawing May 5th at Noon. We 

have some great items for our 

Silent Auction as well as various 

baskets from businesses in and 

around the surrounding area. We 

are also running a cash raffle; 

tickets are available at the front 

desk. Tickets are $20, winner 

takes $500, runner-up $100. Only 

50 tickets sold! 

 

 

PLEASE CALL WHEN YOUR 

CHILD IS OUT ABSENT OR 

LATE 

We appreciate a call when your 

child is out, whatever the reason, 

so please remember to give us a 

ring by 10 am. We do track any 

illness in the Center in order to 

notify other parents of illness, if 

necessary. Many groups also go 

out for walks, so we don’t want to 

miss you if you are coming in late. 

We consider late after 10 am. We 

appreciate your help! 

 

PLAYGROUND REMINDERS 

Please be sure to touch base with 

the teachers at the end of the 

day if picking up your child from 

the playground. The teachers 

must know that you are removing 

them from the playground area. 

Also, children may only play 

outside when accompanied by a 

teacher of EACN. Lastly, please 

be sure the gate is latched 

behind you while leaving the 

playground. Thank you! 



 


